Alanis, Sarah

From: Reynolds, Kelly

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 8:32 AM

To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: Resignation from AAATA Board of Directors
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Kelly Reynolds, Executive Assistant (she/her)
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From: Eric Mahler

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:03 PM

To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>
Subject: Resignation from AAATA Board of Directors

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Mr. Mayor,

Via this email | am tendering my resignation from the AAATA Board of Directors, effective Dec. 31, 2022. It has been a
pleasure and honor to serve TheRide since 2013.

Eric Mahler

Sent from Mail for Windows





